
Fish  stocking  to  resume  at
Jenkinson Lake
By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

Regular fish stocking programs will resume at Jenkinson Lake
near Pollock Pines.

El Dorado Irrigation District officials announced that the
lake,  the  centerpiece  of  the  district’s  popular  Sly  Park
Recreation Area, has been removed from the state’s list of
lakes and streams where fish stocking was suspended last fall.
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